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	The consultation document sets out the reasons why the Government’s preferred regulator for  this group is  the HCPC and asks some specific questions about the draft Section 60 Order which will amend the Health and Social Work  Professions Order 2001 to statutorily regulate public health specialists by this means.   The Health and Care Professions (Public Health Specialists and Miscellaneous Amendments) Order 2015 will extend statutory regulation to public health specialists from backgrounds other than medicine or dentistry through the Health and Care Professions Council


	Question 1.  Do you agree with the Department’s decision that the HCPC should be the statutory regulator for public health specialists from backgrounds other than medicine or dentistry?  If not, why not?

	      



	Question 2. Do you think that public health specialists should be regulated by another body? If so, who and why?

	

	Question3:   Do you agree that outstanding UKPHR fitness to practise cases at the time of transfer should be investigated and determined by the Health and Care Professions Council in accordance with the Health and Social Work Order 2001 (S.I. 2002/254)?  If not, why not?

	

	Question 4: Do you agree that the grandparenting period for registration as a public health specialist should be two years?

	

	Question 5: Is the impact of these public health specialists being required to register with the HCPC of significant consequence?

	

	Question 6: Do you agree that “public health specialist” should become a protected title?

	

	Question 7: Which of these options for defined specialists, if either, do you think is appropriate?    

	

	Question 8:  Do you agree that the requirement for a Council member to chair Registration Appeal Panels should be removed?

	

	Question 9:  Do you agree that a HCPC panel should have the power to make a striking-off order in a health or lack of competence case provided the registrant has been the subject of a continuous substantive suspension or conditions of practice order for at least two years?

	

	Question 10:  Is our estimate of the numbers of non-medical public health specialists working in the independent or private sector reasonable?
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